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The attached report provides the Overview and Scrutiny Select Committee with an 
update on the Superfast Broadband Project. 
 

Recommendation: 

 
That the Committee reviews the latest update on the Superfast Broadband Project 
and makes recommendations where appropriate. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Report contact: Ben Skipp, Superfast Broadband Project Manager 
 
Contact details: 020 8541 9240 
 
Sources/background papers: None. 
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